
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Washington Health Benefit Exchange 

Request for Information (RFI) 17-007 

 

Document Scanning and Imaging Services 

 

 

The Washington Health Benefit Exchange is initiating this Request for Information (RFI) for 

the following purposes: 

1) To identify qualified document scanning and imaging providers that may be interested 

in receiving future requests for bids or proposals. 

 

2) To obtain information on the various scanning and imaging options, services, and pricing 

available in the current market that will assist HBE with future requests for bids or 

proposals.  

 

The intent of this RFI is to gather information regarding systems that will provide HBE with 

the capability to scan, index, and archive these documents, as well as support the overall 

workflow of receiving and pre-indexing that is done by HBE personnel or contracted vendors. 

 

The Exchange issues this RFI in accordance with its authority under chapter 43.71 RCW, the 

statute that establishes a health benefit exchange for the State of Washington. 

 

Responses to the RFI are due to the RFI Coordinator no later than Friday, July 14, 2017 at 

3:00pm PT.  

 

For further information, please contact the RFI Coordinator: 

 

Erin Hamilton, CPPB 

Contracts Manager 

Washington Health Benefit Exchange 

contracts@wahbexchange.org  

 

mailto:contracts@wahbexchange.org

